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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 7, 1972

*1  Hon. Richard F. Neidhardt
Chairman
South Carolina Commission for the Blind
Suite 200–2700 Middleburg Drive
Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Mr. Neidhardt:
I have considered the contents of your letter of February 23, 1972, relative to the membership on the Commission for the
Blind of Dr. Holmes and the concession stand operator. As I orally stated to you, it is our opinion that both members occupy
contractual relationships with the Board, and this would be proscribed under the public policy considerations set forth in my
letter to Dr. Crawford dated January 24, 1972.

As to the consultant ophthalmologist, we do not feel that there is any problem. This individual is not a member of the Board
and his relationship as a consultant is in the nature of an employment.
 Very truly yours,

Robert W. Brown
Assistant Attorney General
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